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Lee Miezis 
Interim CEO 
EPA Victoria    
Email: lee.miezis@epa.vic.gov.au 
 
 
 

Dear Mr Miezis 

RE: Proof of Compliance 

As you are aware, EPA Victoria is now conducting audits of Annual Performance Statements and requesting 
proof of compliance. 
  
We would be grateful if you could confirm for us some guidance on the extent and nature of the proof 
required. We are keen that our Victorian Members are fully prepared once the audit of the Annual 
Performance Statement commences. 
  
Thank you in anticipation. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Colin Sweet 
CEO ALOA 
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